
 

To  ORPOA members and land abutters to Otis Reservoir 

From  Mark Amanti, President ORPOA 

 

ORPOA is currently working with USDA-APHIS-Wildlife Services to manage the Canadian Geese on Otis Reservoir. If 

you are interested in participating, the attached “Work Initiation Documents” need to be completed by the 

landowners to allow the company to pass on their property to access the Canadian Geese. These documents are 

also located out on our website for those who have received this as a printed letter without the attachments at 

http://www.otisreservoirpropertyowners.org/ 

 

These documents can be updated and saved on your computer or printed and handwritten. They need to be filled 

out properly because the people in charge of this agency are very meticulous about accuracy.  They have some 

leeway about cross out corrections but not much. They can only use the tools they have listed on a signed Form 12 

or Addendum. The areas that need to be filled out have now been put in parenthesis so the individual filling it out 

knows what they need.   

 

I have also included examples of both documents filled out for someone whose main residence is out of state. If 

the individual filling out the forms lives on the Reservoir full time where control will be done, they only need your 

mailing address.  

 

They only need the signed and dated page of each document, but they need to have ink signatures, they still can’t 

use electronic signatures, even the way things are these days. They will let us know if this changes.  You can, 

however, use a cell phone photograph for individuals who don’t have or can’t access a scanner. The forms can be 

emailed to Tim Cozine (See Tim’s information below) You can email or text signed copies to him. 

 

If anyone has any trouble or questions about filling out the attached forms or have concerns with any particular 

method being used on their property, please contact Tim. 

They can modify the methods allowable on your property, for example, no firearms or no pyrotechnics. 

 

Once they have a number of properties on board, I will be coordinating with them a schedule of controlled visits 

and coordinate where control would be most useful.  The more property owners that fill out the forms the better 

job they can do. So please take the time to fill these out if you have any type of geese problems at all. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or if you need any further assistance.  

Thank you all for pitching in and please stay healthy and safe! 

 

Mark Amanti 

President ORPOA 

 

Timothy S. Cozine     866-487-3297 toll free in MA, CT & RI 

Certified Wildlife Biologist®    413-253-2403 ext 2 

Staff Wildlife Biologist     413-253-7577 fax 

USDA, APHIS, Wildlife Services. MA, CT, RI   413-687-4310 cell 

463 West Street, Amherst, MA 01002   timothy.s.cozine@usda.gov 


